
 

 

 

 

 

14.08.2024 

 

Dear Students, 

It gives us immense pleasure to share that we are embarking upon our 

mega project- construction of 500+ seater Boys’ Hostel. The Bhumi 

Pujan for the same will be held on Friday, August 16, 2024 at 11:30 

a.m. at the construction site. 

The construction work is being undertaken by NBCC India Ltd.  

Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, University of Delhi, has given his kind 

consent to be the Chief Guest on this occasion. Registrar, University of 

Delhi will grace the occasion as the Guest of Honour.  

E-invite for the program is attached.  

We look forward to your gracious presence on this auspicious occasion. 

 

Prof. Anju Srivastava 

                                                                                Principal 

 

                                                                                                                    

   

 

 

 




